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Daemen College 
Students, Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Welcome back from an unusually long winter break. I hope you were able to find this time to be productive and 
restful.  
 
I’m pleased to announce that thanks to your efforts to adhere to Daemen’s health and safety regulations during this 
pandemic, the college’s positivity rate is at .002. We tested 1,250 people last week yielding only 3 positive cases. 
This is an astonishingly low positivity rate, and I want to thank you for your continued diligence and persistence 
with managing our new normal. I think you would also like to know that we currently have 185 people who have 
received both rounds of the vaccination and 253 who have received the first shot, awaiting the second. This is 
exciting progress as we near what we hope is the end of this pandemic. Please remember, though, not to let your 
guard down; please continue to practice all of the required safety measures: respect to protect.  
 
Another encou


